
 

 
November has arrived, and by the time you read this the election will be over, and with that comes the end of 
political commercials AND the hope of finding ammo again!  
 
We recently had several volunteers come out to help with our yearly load of clay targets delivery. Thank you 
to each and every one who took the time from their busy schedules to make quick work of the organizing and 
storage of the targets. Special thank you to Schriber Farms for the use of their equipment. We are appreciate 

you! Volunteers are the heart of TCCC    
 
Shotgun Sports:  We are proud to announce (drumroll please!) because we have the most awesome 
knowledgeable volunteers ever - the Trap Field has lights!  And if all goes to plan, we hope to have lights 
on the Skeet Field Thursday too! So, the fun doesn’t have to end when the sun sets! Come join us on 
Thursdays 5:30p to 8:00p for Trap and Skeet!   
 
Business office:   New Memberships and renewals, questions about the club, we are  
 
Membership Renewal 
Membership renewal payment is due by 12-31-2020. 2020 Memberships expire, gate keys expire, on 1-1-2021. 
Renew on the Membership page of tcccmi.com.  $50 renewal for 2021 (you must be a 2020 Member to renew 
at the $50 rate) $100 Membership covers 2021 and 2022 (Open to renewal or new Memberships)  
https://www.tcccmi.com/membership.html 
  
CPL Class  
The most general way to prove your competency is to take a firearms training course. This could be a safety 
course, a training course, a shooting course amongst many other choices. Obtaining a Concealed Pistols 
License is a smart idea to ensure you are well trained when it comes to handling your firearm.  You can put 
your life, or your family’s lives, at risk if you are unskilled when the pressure is on.  Don’t put yourself at major 
risk of doing something illegal or of being useless with your firearm at the time you need it most. You should 
want to be the best you can be with your weapon. There has never been a better time.  Enroll now:  
https://www.tcccmi.com/cpl-class.html 
 
At the lodge 
A page has been added to the website called “at the lodge” to share hunting photos. Along with your deer 
trophies or 1st deer photos, lets also include other hunting photos as we have many goose, duck, turkey 
hunters as well as other categories – please share! send photos to 1060gunclubrd@gmail.com 
 
3-Gun Match 
Brass will be holding their night match Saturday, Dec 12. There will be three courses of fire (all pistol, all rifle, 
rifle & pistol). Bring rail-mounted lights for your rifle and pistol, as handheld flashlights will not be permitted. 
Please dress in bright/light colored clothing and also dress for the weather.  Details and signup >> 
https://practiscore.com/clubs/tuscola-county-conservation-club-3 
 
 
Keep your powder dry! 
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